

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



20th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 9 Transition Evening Thursday 3rd October 2019 at 7.00pm

I am writing to invite you to the Year 9 Transition Evening to be held in the Main Hall at Roding Valley. This meeting is a key part of our strategy to support your child and continue to improve results.

The evening will contribute significantly to the success of your son/daughter in their forthcoming assessments and exams during Year 9. On the night we will be providing the following information: -

- Information on Key resources to support your child's learning
- Character and culture and PiXL edge
- Assessment details
- Work expected at home
- Support available to you and your son/daughter in school

In the past, this meeting has proved invaluable in communicating to parents the requirements of the various courses being studied by students.

By meeting in this way, it is hoped that it will enable the school, parents and students to pull together to achieve the highest possible results for each individual and prepare them for the next step along their learning pathway.

It is not necessary for your son/daughter to attend this meeting.

I look forward to seeing you on the night.

Yours faithfully

Rob Mammen
Deputy Headteacher
Curriculum and Student Progress

Miss F Williams Y9 Progress Leader



















